
OUTREACH

Share With a Friend

Caitlin

Become a Volunteer

Make a Donation

It doesn't take a lot to make a big
difference in a child’s life. Become
one of our volunteers today.
Join now!

. 

Help a child smile today by
donating to Caitlin’s Smiles
through PayPal. Thanks for 
your support.  

3303 N. 6th St Harrisburg, PA 17110 | (717) 412-4759 
caitlinssmiles@comcast.net | caitlins-smiles.org 

Caitlin's Smiles is a 501 (c)3 organization. The of ficial registration and financial information of Caitlin's Smiles
may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania,

1.800.732.0999. Registation does not imply endorsement. 

-

Giving sick children
laughs, hopes and smiles.

Share this email with a friend.

Creating the opportunity to make
other children smile is Caitlin’s
legacy.

Thank you notes and photos from families

We’ve had a wonderful summer at Caitlin’s Smiles. 
It has been nice to see so many businesses, churches, youth 
groups, mission groups, and families back in the office! Many 
volunteers and groups continue to work on projects at home 
and drop off when completed. Either way is great for us. We 
appreciate the support! For more volunteer ideas, keep 
watching our website and social media posts. Please also keep 
us in mind with the back-to-school sales. We are able to pick 
up supplies at a deep, deep discount! Composition books, 
notebooks, crayons, and colored pencils are at the top of our 
wish list! Enjoy this last month of summer! 

In July, Caitlin’s Smiles reached 9,519 children in medical 
facilities with our arts & crafts activities. In 2022, over 
70,000 children have benefitted from our creative activities 
during their time spent at hospitals, clinics, and emergency 
departments.

New Faces at Caitlin’s Smiles
You may notice a few new faces when visiting Smiles Central. 
We are excited to welcome our newest staff members to the 
team.

Always a great time on the greens at Sportsman’s Golf Club! 
Come enjoy on-course refreshments, contests, and a steak 
dinner following the tournament. Schedule the day off and 
register now. Click here to sign up!

Thanks to our sponsors!
Hornung’s True Value – Platinum Sponsor
M&T Bank – Golf Ball Sponsor
Karn’s Quality Foods –Snack Sponsor
Vickie Geesaman/Edward Jones Investments – 
Beverage Sponsor

Business Sponsors: Zimmerman Plumbing & Heating, 
Deloitte, Willowbranch Financial Group

Tee Sponsors: McCormick Taylor, Freysinger Auto Group
Sponsorships and foursome slots are still available, 
click here to learn more.

One of the many things that makes A Night of Smiles so 
special is the incredible artwork donated by many talented 
artists. The artwork is starting to arrive, and we’re taking steps 
to share and present the artwork for bidders in the silent 
auction for the event. In addition to artwork, many tourist 
attractions — both local and out of state — have donated 
admission vouchers. Other donors are creating themed baskets. 
We can’t forget to mention the artwork created by children who 
have received our services. The highlight of the event is when 
our child artists present their whimsical works of art for the
live auction.

Be sure to mark your calendar for October 9th. 
Ticket information will be available soon!

Donations of artwork, gift cards, and themed baskets are 
accepted until August 29th. Click here to learn about
donating to our silent auction.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Kate Grenoble joins the team as Volunteer Coordinator. Kate 
had previously served as the Director of the Dauphin Food 
Pantry for 10 years and as the Assistant Director for eight years 
prior to that. Kate lives in Perry County, is married, and has one 
daughter along with two dogs and a cat. Her daughter is a 
freshman at the University of Alabama. Her husband, Glenn, is 
one of our hospital delivery volunteers.

Becky Rusbatch is taking over the position of Office Manager. 
Becky had previously worked in the legal field for 33 years. 
Becky is quite familiar with Caitlin’s Smiles already. She has 
been a volunteer for three years and has put in over 400 
volunteer hours. She’s married to Rusty, with two sons, and two 
grandsons. She says of working at Caitlin’s Smiles, “It gives me 
joy knowing that although I am a small piece of the puzzle, I 
will have had a part in putting a smile on the face of a child.”

Be sure to say “hi” and welcome Kate and Becky the next time 
you stop in!

While we are excited to welcome our new team members, we 
are sad to see Skip Wachter and Kim Fino leave their positions. 
Thank you, Skip and Kim, for all you have done to make 
Caitlin’s Smiles a better organization and a welcoming place
for all. A special thanks to Kim Mumper who came out of
retirement to give us a hand with covering office hours and 
training new employees!

https://one.bidpal.net/smilesgolf/welcome
https://one.bidpal.net/smilesgolf/welcome
https://one.bidpal.net/auctionsmiles/welcome
https://one.bidpal.net/auctionsmiles/custom/custom1
https://one.bidpal.net/auctionsmiles/custom/custom1



